
Final Conference INVITE 
"Reflections and Perspectives on international cooperation" Venue: room 

1.222 (Senatssaal) 
 

 Monday 7th October Tuesday 8th October Wednesday 9th October Thursday 10th October 

 

9:
00
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m

 
- 

10
:3

0 
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Topic 

 
 
 
 
 

Individual Arrival 

The development of an 
international 
curriculum on 
sustainability (insights 
from the NETT DEVISE 
project) 

 

International 
perspectives on 
inclusive migration 

 
 
 
 
 

Individual Departure 

Chair 
Armin Lude and Minke 
Jakobi (confirmed) 

Kerstin Merz-Atalik 
(confirmed) 

Guest 
from 
Partner 
University 

 
Nataliia Demeshkant 
(University of Cracow) 

 
Adriana Medina (UNCC), 
Erin Northey 

 COFFEE BREAK 
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- 
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:3
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Topic 

1) Opening by the 
Rector of LUE Jörg-U. 
Keßler 
2) Round Table: 
internationalisation 
projects - chances and 
challenges 

 
 
SDGs in social sciences: 
insights from a German 
Danish cooperation 

 

Online collaboration: 
a way towards 
sustainable sports 
education? 

 

 
Chair 

 
Stefan Jeuk (confirmed) 

Anja Vocilka and 
Dominik Conrad 
(confirmed) 

Annette Hofmann 
(confirmed) 

 

 

Guest 
from 
Partner 
University 

 
 
 
all 

Jesper Heidemann 
Langhoff 
(University College 
Copenhagen), 
Thorbjörn 
Wejdling 
(University College 
Copenhagen) 

Rosa Diketmüller 
(Universität Wien), 
Pierre-Olaf Schut 
(Université Gustave 
Eiffel, Paris) 

 

 LUNCH BREAK 

 
2:

00
 p

m
 

- 
3:

30
 p

m
 

 
 
 

Topic 

 
Linguistic diversity in 
class - insights from 
Germany, Sweden and 
Denmark 

 
 
Outlook on possible 
funds for collaboration 

„International 
Collaboration in the 
contexts of community 
engagement and 
diversity – potentials 
and challenges” 

 

 
Chair 

 
Stefan Jeuk (confirmed) 

 
EU Research Office 
(Ulrike Steiger) 

 
Christoph Knoblauch 
(confirmed) 

 

Guest 
from 
Partner 
University 

 
Anna Arnell & Manuela 
Lupsa (Malmö University) 

 

all 

Adriana Medina (UNCC), 
Petter Øyan (Oslo Met) 

 

 COFFEE BREAK 
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00
 p
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-  
5:

30
pm

 

 

Topic 
History Education in a 
comparative 
perspective 

Working groups on 
further cooperation 
following the invite 
project 

Sustainability in All-
day Schools – an 
European Massive 
Open Online Course 
for in-service teacher 
professional 
development based on 
international good 
practices. 

 

Chair 
Carolin Hestler 
(confirmed) 

Carolin Hestler 
(confirmed) 

Steffen Schaal 
(confirmed) 

 

Guest 
from 
Partner 
University 

Anders Granås Kjøstvedt 
(Oslo Met), Marc van 
Berkel (HAN) 

 

all 

Jesper Heidemann 
Langhoff (UCC), 
Christina Glettler 
(KPH Graz) 

 

  



 

6:
00

 p
m

 
-  

7:
30

 p
m

  Dinner in the 
Literaturcafé in the 1st 

floor of the main 
building 

5:00 pm 
Welcome reception of 
new employees of LUE 

  

 


